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Dear Parents and Carers,

We continue to be so very impressed with the Year 11 students’ work ethic and conduct when
engaging with their lessons, intervention sessions and exams.

We have carefully considered what is in their best interests as they continue their exams after the half
term break. With this in mind we will be allowing students to work independently at home from
Monday 3rd June to continue their preparations for their remaining exams. Students will be expected
to come to school in full school uniform with their equipment at 8:30am for morning exams. Students
will go to their form room and see their form tutor as normal who will go through exam reminders
before students complete their exams. For all afternoon exams, students will enter via the main
student gate and then go through the construction gate to enter the school hall. Students should arrive
no earlier than 1.15 pm.

We remain committed to ensuring that students are receiving specialist input from their teachers. As
such, teachers will still be contactable to offer support to students. If your child has any specific
questions regarding their revision, they can contact their teacher via email, who will be able to respond
during school hours. In addition, the revision timetable remains in place and will provide students with
the opportunity to come to school, in their full school uniform, to receive input specific to the exam
taking place on the proceeding day.

Year 11 Celebration Event - Wednesday 19th June

We recognise that it is a significant event in our student’s lives to be completing their education with us
here at Stopsley High School. We will be hosting a special event to recognise this where students will
have an opportunity to see staff and peers alike to celebrate. This will be an opportunity for students to
sign one another’s shirts, a right of passage that means so much to students. We also want to share
the many happy memories that have been created over their 5 years too. The event will be by
invitation, with the expectation that students who continue to demonstrate Top Class standards
throughout the exam series will join us on Wednesday 19th June 4:30pm. We will send further details
after the half term break regarding this.
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Year 11 Prom - Friday 21st June

As you will no doubt be aware, the Year 11 Prom is a key celebration event for the students. We know

that they are looking forward to celebrating this milestone with their peers and staff. The Year 11 Prom

is taking place on Friday 21st June at Putteridge Bury Hall between 7.00pm and 11.00pm please make
sure all payments are made by midnight on 5th June.

GCSE Results Day - Thursday 22nd August 2024

We will be sending out a separate letter after half term that will detail the precise arrangements for
GCSE results day including timings and what to do if you will not be in the country at this time or
unable to collect your results for any other reason.

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank you once again for your support for your children
and the school throughout the exam period but also for the entire time your child has been with us.

Yours sincerely,

| %K A

Ms S Mitchell
Assistant Headteacher



